
 

 

 
         Date: 1 Nov 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

Year 1 students have had the DTaP- IPV Immunisation today. We are so happy to see they were so 
brave. An Advice to Parents was given to those students who received the vaccination today. You can 
find it inside the immunisation record. 

  

As the immunisation record is an important document, our teachers will return it via the 
communication bag. Please kindly check your child's communication bag for it tonight. Please ensure 
your child has the communication bag in their school bag tomorrow if they did not bring it in today. 

  

Feel free to contact us for any questions. 

  

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

 

 


